
                                                                                                                                   February 9, 2021 

 
 

Secretary’s Report : 
 
All pending CISs/Letters completed with the exception of 11/10/2020  
agenda items 14.2 and 14.3, which await contact information 
 
Zone 3 Report: 
 
-Filming has resumed at 3407 Grand View and continues to create parking, noise 
 and light disturbances to the immediate neighbors. The latest filming failed to  
 abide by all of the concessions agreed to between the owner of the property 
 and HillTop Neighbors Association in 2020, and covered the course of 3 days.   
 After having contacted every agency to which this issue applies, the  
 current consensus is for neighbors to contact the City Attorney and report the  
 issues with each filming, which presents the possibility that action may be taken  
 by same. Will also be meeting with Vishesh Anand regarding any actions CD11    
 may wish to take. 
 
-Hilltop Neighbors is working to resolve the inability of residents, during the  
 Covid restrictions, of physically contacting Pacific Division at its headquarters.  
 Will be installing a RING system at the entrance. 
 
-A tent with bedding inside was discovered in a parkway tree opposite the  
  Ballfields on Grand View Blvd. Subsequent investigation revealed that this tent 
  had been stolen from the yard of a nearby home. LAPD was called but no  
  one has yet been connected with the theft or the “re-purposing” of the tent. 
 
Community Plan: 
 
In response to an inquiry, have received a communication from Dept of City 
Planning (DCP), that they are still processing the voluminous comments received 
on their July 2020 Draft Palms-Mar Vista-Del Rey Plan. They will be issuing a 
Summary of Comments and making “refinements” to the plan in the next few 
months. The Environmental Impact Report process will also be rolled out in the 
next few months, with a Scoping meeting to take place sometime during the early 
part of the year. 



DCP attended the Feb 6,2021 WRAC LUPC meeting and discussed their goals and 
processes for the various Westside Community Plans, as well as taking Q&A. No 
specific Comments/changes to the Draft plan were presented. 
 


